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Year 6 First Aid 

Training 

 

Sporting News 

Sports day is this week on Thursday 9th 

June 9:30am and 1:30pm for EYFS.  

The EYFS sports day will last for around 

an hour.  

Wednesday 8th June 1:30pm for KS1 

which will finish at 3:00pm. 

Tuesday 7th June 1:30pm for year 3 

and 4 which will finish at 3:00pm. 

Friday 10th June 1:30pm for year 5 

and 6 which will finish at 3:00pm. 

Parents are welcome to attend and 

please enter school through the     

Foster Road gate. 

 

 

On Friday 10th June the 'A Day at the 

Beach' theme day 

is running across 

Dolce primary 

schools.  Not only is 

there a lucky plate 

prize for one lucky 

pupil, there is a 

prize for kitchen 

teams too! 1st, 2nd 

& 3rd prizes are up 

for grabs for those with the best 

dressed serving areas / hatches so we 

look forward to seeing these on     

Friday. 

As a polite reminder, children should 

not be wearing any jewellery to 

school apart from stud earrings. 

Could all parents and carers please 

ensure, for health and safety reasons, 

this policy is being followed. Thank 

you. 

Batten’s day is Thursday 9th June 

and all children, if possible and 

please don’t buy anything new, 

can come dressed in orange.  

This year we would like children 

and staff to run/walk 13 laps to 

raise money for the BDFA. 

They can either run/walk 13 laps of 

the small track (Bronze), 13 laps of 

the track    

including the         

playground 

(silver) or 13 

laps of the field 

(gold). EYFS will 

run 13 laps of their playground. 

Sponsor forms are available from 

school. Years 1, 2 and 3 are      

running Monday 6th June, year 5 

are running Tuesday 7th June, 

year 4 are running Wednesday 8th 

June and year 6 are running Friday 

10th June. EYFS children will com-

plete theirs throughout the week.  

In addition to this we are running a 

penalty shoot out competition at 

dinner time on Wednesday 8th 

June for 50p an entry, and on 

Thursday 9th June at dinner time, 

pupils will have a chance to soak 

some of the staff with wet sponges 

for 50p a throw! Please bring your 

money on the day if you want to 

join in.  

Finally we have a raffle that is   

running in school until 12:00pm 

Friday 10th June and it is £1 an 

entry which can be paid through 

Arbor and includes many prizes 

such as 2 £50 gift vouchers from 

Leanimals! 

Before half term Wickersley Northfield 

Primary School’s under 9 cricket team 

were playing St Ann’s Primary school. It 

was a great match with our team       

securing another win! There were some 

great skills on display from the children 

who all played well. Archie Dransfield 

took 2 wickets and Holly Rawlinson and 

Harley Brookes both took a wicket each! 

Congratulations to the whole team: 

Darcey Yellott, Archie Dransfield, Harley 

Brookes, Oakley Hutchinson, Edward 

Kemp, Holly Rawlinson, Carter Uttley and 

Russell Wilson. 

It is the final week of the Battery Hunt and 

some classes have been filling up        

multiple boxes so thankyou for            

everyone’s participation. The              

competition is a close one! 

This Friday is your final chance to bring 

batteries in to school.  

Please don’t forget, batteries, even used 

ones, present a small risk of fire and 

source of ignition. The risk can be greatly 

reduced by taking the following simple 

precautions: keep batteries dry and 

away from sources of heat. Do not put 

damaged batteries in the box. 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 pupils have been given the 

opportunity to learn basic first aid as well 

as lifesaving skills this week. These sessions 

have been very kindly donated to our 

Year 6 pupils by a parent, Mrs Preece. 

We recognise the importance of children 

having these skills and we hope that 

should the children ever be in a situation 

where somebody requires help, they 

would know what to do.  
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Inset Day 

Mathletics is an excellent resource 

for the children to use at home on 

a regular basis.  

They update their resources        

ensuring the children are            

challenged in different ways. 

Teachers regularly check on how 

children are accessing set content  

to see if they are applying what 

they have learnt in school. 

The children receive awards and 

certificates for their participation. 

Most importantly though is that 

Mathletics follows what is being 

taught in class and uses the same 

resources and question types which 

teachers draw upon in school so it is 

great to see how your child is      

getting on. 

 

 

Reading is the key to many aspects 

of life. One of the best ways to     

promote reading and improve your 

child’s reading ability is to foster a 

love of reading from as young an 

age as possible. Use their interests, 

humour and hobbies to engage 

them in a range of texts. Support 

them with their book choices 

through recommending good 

reads and read aloud together 

enjoying the information in the non 

- fiction or lose your self in the plot 

line of a fictional text.  

At the end of last half term two     

children from each class were 

chosen to receive a head teacher 

award.  We know how hard all of 

our children work and it was great 

to share their work with parents 

and carers the other week as we 

are proud of everything they    

accomplish.  

Congratulations to the following 

pupils… 

F2A: Amiyah Kazmi and George 

Lennox. 

F2L: Willow Lewis and Marcel    

Olkowski. 

1RE: Eric Murray and Annabelle 

Watson. 

1LP: Mia Gore and Arlia           

Khan-Redfern. 

2BP: Ruby File and Beau Scott. 

2KB: Blake Hutchinson and Ava 

Lilley. 

3GS: Oliver Turton and Karson Lai. 

3LT: Ellie-Mae Wilkinson and      

Rhuben Carr. 

4ES: Oliver Baldwin and Mollie   

Owen. 

4MS: Joshua Eden and Sophia 

Haimes. 

5LW: Evie-Rose Davies and Maisie 

Berry. 

5MM: James Unwin and Lewis 

Shaw 

6ER: Serish Kosar and Bella Scrivens 

6SO: Sienna Smith and Harry 

Couldstone.  

 

Please remember that Friday 1st 

July is a school inset day. 

School will be closed to pupils but 

staff will be in school. 

 

On Monday 4th July children will be 

starting in their new classes. 

New classes information will come 

out later this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 27th May the children 

had a fantastic Jubilee party     

during their dinner time. 

The children looked great in their 

red, white and blue outfits and 

even though the wind tried to blow 

their food away at times, the      

children thoroughly enjoyed their 

street buffet on the school yard all 

together in their key stages listening 

to music.   

 

New Classes 

Reading for pleasure 

Head Teacher Awards Mathletics 

Jubilee Celebrations 



Attendance Information 

The WINNER 

 for week 

23/5/22 to 27/5/22 

with 

98% 

is... 

CLASS 1LP! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A          -   94.8% 

     Class F2L          -   91% 

     Class 1LP  -   98% 

     Class 1RE         -   96.3% 

     Class 2BP  -   87.6% 

     Class 2KB         -    91.3% 

     Class 3GS         -    91% 

     Class 3LT   -    97.3% 

     Class 4ES  -    95.5% 

     Class 4MS         -    91.8% 

     Class 5LW  -    86.7% 

     Class 5MM        -    91.6% 

     Class 6ER  -    93.2% 

     Class 6SO         -    87% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 6th June 2022. Week 1.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

 
 Who’s Reading What? 

Y4 are currently reading 

The Lion The Witch And The 

Wardrobe by C.S. Lewis. 

Scan the QR code to find 

out more and be inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

